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       Friday 12th September 2014 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A brief update this week: 
Clubs start 
Just a reminder that the following clubs start next week (Week of Monday 15th September) for 
those of you who have been invited by letter and signed your child up: 
Monday- Years 4-6 3.15-4pm Netball with Miss Igoe 
Tuesday-3.15-4pm Junior Art Club in Class 5 with Miss Thomas  
Tuesday 3.15-4pm Lego club in Class 2 with Miss Kibblewhite  
 

Church Links 
We have had an excellent whole school focus for the first two weeks on Who Put the colours in the 
Rainbow?  We have been learning about the story of Noah and thinking about promises. Each class has 
made a promise and we shared these together. Classes have also been exploring the story of Noah 
and creating a whole school piece of art. Open the Book have been helping us interactively share the 
story of Noah, the children thoroughly enjoy and appreciate their interactive and engaging approach.  
I would like to inform you that the Christian value in focus for this term is Trust. This week we will 
be thinking about trusting other people. It is the church Harvest festival at Holy Cross Church on 
Sunday 5th October, all are very welcome. We will also be celebrating Harvest in school on Friday 3rd 
October and will be collecting tins for the Swindon food bank as usual. Thank you. 
 

News 
I would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the whole school community, to wish Miss Jess 
Hancock, one of our Teaching assistants, lots of luck and best wishes as she leaves today for her 
maternity leave and we look forward to hearing about the safe arrival of her bundle of joy.   
 
The first two weeks have flown by and I have been delighted to see all the hard work and learning 
which has been happening across our school. I am delighted to inform you that our new Buddy system 
started this week and I have written separately to inform you of this. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
S.L.Savil le 
Mrs S Saville 
Headteacher 

     


